July 23, 2004

Mr. Joseph Booth

PROP

510 Cumberland Avenue

Portland, ME 04101

RE:
Performance Guarantee for 113 Anderson Street

Dear Mr. Booth:

The City has received the required 60-day notification from Key Bank with regards to the above stated project.  This notification states that your bank elects not to extend letter of credit #S306155.  

Upon an inspection, it was noticed that all of the site improvements have not been completed because the last building/phase has not been constructed.  The following items remain:

1. Parking lot construction.

2. Curb installation.

3. Sidewalk installation.

4. Patio installation.

5. Landscaping installation.

6. Final Grading, Loam and Seed.

7. Removal of guy wire from handicap parking space.

8. Submittal of the required Defect Guarantee (not accepted until work is completed).

Because your letter of credit is due to expire on September 25, 2004, the City must receive notice from your bank stating that they intend to renew the letter of credit no later than August 25, 2004.  Otherwise, the City will be forced to place a call on the guarantee and complete the work as required.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

Alexander Jaegerman

Planning Division Director

cc: 
Lee D. Urban, Planning and Development Department Director

Sarah Hopkins, Development Review Services Manager

Jay Reynolds, Development Review Coordinator

Penny Littell, Associate Corporation Counsel

     
Correspondence File


V. Manning, Key Bank, 4910 Tiedeman Road, Cleveland, OH 44144-2338
O:\PLAN\DRC\PROPANDERSONNOTICE1.DOC

